
Millennium fun at Port Isaac
THE turn of the century sees the 
clumination of a year’s hard fund­
raising for the Port Isaac Millennium 
Committee.

Commemorative Millennium mugs 
are now available to those who 
reserved them from Janet Chadband. 
All parish children under 16 whose 
names were given to Tracey 
Greenhalgh will receive a free mug 

during a short service in St Peter’s 
Church on New Year’s Day. Children 
can still be registered by calling Tracey 
on 880215 and additional mugs can be 
purchased at £7.50 from Janet 
Chadband or from Secrets.

A special disco for the Youth Club 
and local youngsters will take place 
early in the New Year. On New Year’s 
Eve there will be music and mulled 

wine on the town Platt from 11pm.
The Port isaac Millennium Clock will 

be officially switched on at 11.55 and 
as the 21st Century begins a 
celebratory firework display will take 
place on The Lobber.

Volunteers seeking to clear their 
heads on New Year’s Day are invited to 
help clear up, and at 12 noon Father 
Michael will give a short service.

‘Special’ village’s plans to celebrate Millennium
THE start of a new century 
sees the culmination of a 
year’s hard fundraising for the 
Port Isaac Millennium Com­
mittee.

All parish children under 16 
whose names were given to 
Tracey Greenhalgh will 
receive a free commemorative 
mug during a short service in 
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St Peter’s Church at noon on 
New Year’s Day. Children can 
still be registered by calling 
Tracey on 880215 and addi­
tional mugs can be purchased 
at £7.50 from Janet Chadband 
or from Secrets.

A disco for the youth club 
and local youngsters will take 
place early in the New Year.

On New Year’s Eve there 
will be music and mulled wine 
on the town Platt from 11pm, 
with some seating available 
under cover in the Boathouse 
for the not-so-young.

The Port Isaac Millennium 
Clock is to be officially 
switched on at 11.55 and as 
the 21st Century begins a cel­

ebratory firework display will 
take place on The Lobber. The 
best view will be from the vil­
lage and in the interests of 
safety people should not go up 
to The Lobber.

Volunteers seeking to clear 
their heads on New Year’s Day 
are invited to help clear up.

The Millennium committee 
say it had been a wonderful 
year full of support for the vil­
lage with more than £6,000 
raised, excluding money col­
lected for the lights commit­
tee.

Denise Randell, a member 
of the Committee, said: “Port 
Isaac is a very special place to 

those who live and visit here.
“We have decided to keep 

the Port Isaac 2000 fund run­
ning and there are many ideas 
for future projects. The major 
event next year will be the 
Port Isaac 2000 Music Festi­
val and planning will move 
into top gear once the Millen­
nium festivities are over.”


